
 

 

 

FAQ: I am worried that my child is being bullied. How do I report this? 

 

Response: There is an experienced pastoral team who will investigate all 

reported bullying concerns.  

 

Parents should contact school on: 01253 353155 or email 

admin@aspire.fcat.org.uk. 

Please provide as much information as you can as this will help us to 

respond quickly and deal with concerns effectively. 

Please encourage your child to report any concerns to us. 

 

Blackpool Aspire Academy operates a ZERO TOLERANCE approach to 

bullying and we work closely with students, families and external 

agencies to safeguard and protect all students and staff. 

 

Anti-Bullying – Information for Parents / Carers 
 

For more information, the 

full Anti-Bullying Policy 

can be downloaded from 

the school website 
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